Unocal Oil & Gas Division
Unocal Corporation

900 Werner Court, PO. Box 2620
Casper, Wyoming 82602-2620
Telephone (307) 234-1563

UNOCAL®

September 22, 1986

0il & Gas Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Attn: Frank T. Chavez
Supervisor

Re: Jicarilla (J21) Well No. |
2300' FSL & 1875' FEL (NE NW SE)
Sec. 21, T.30N., R.IW.
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Jicarilla Contract No. 473

Gentlemen:
Union Oil Company of California requests that information regarding
Jicarilla (J21) Well No. | be kept confidential and withheld from

open file.

We are enclosing sundry notices that the BLM retfurned to us for our
distribution, dated September 8 & 15, 1986.

Very truly yours,

For: R. G. Ladd, Jr.
District Drilling Superintendent
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